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Re: Urban Design Commission Informational Review  

Wingra School Addition and Renovation 

Wingra School  

718 Gilmore Street 

 

Project Description 

Wingra School is proposing a small addition to their existing building at 718 Gilmore 

Street.  The addition is intended to improve the accessibility of the facility, consolidate 

administrative functions in a single area, and provide a supervised entry sequence. 

 

Wingra School has been located in the existing facility since the 1970s, when the 

Dudgeon School was decommissioned and turned into the Dudgeon Center for 

Community Programs.  In 2007, Wingra School purchased the building from the City, 

and has been working towards this addition since that time. 




















